A

VIKRAM

FUNDAMENTALS OF ENGLISH GRAMMAR

Question Papers

Class - 3

C-18

Formative Assessment Exam papers

Formative Assessment - I

Formative Assessment - II

Formative Assessment - III

Formative Assessment - IV

Summative Assessment Exam papers

Summative Assessment - I

Summative Assessment - II

Summative Assessment - III

No. of copies: 2 No. of Students: 2

Total Pages: 36 Rs. 4/-

Note : These Question Papers are meant for students, using Vikram Text Books and Summative Assessment Exam papers are as complement for schools. The price of Rs. 4/-against Formative Assessment Exam papers also charged nominally towards transportation and handling charges only and to avoid misusage / wastage.

Name:

Syllabus : Text Book Lessons : 1 - 3; P.No.s : 5-18

FORMATIVE ASSESSMENT-I

Class-3: Vikram Fundamentals of English Grammar

Class:



Roll No.

Time: 1 Hour]

[Max. Marks: 25

Section:

I.	I. Here are some people who help us. Try to identify them. Choose the right word from the list. (5 \times 1 = 5)								
	baker, fisherman, teacher, doctor, grocer								
1)	The person who teaches								
2)	The person who sells provisions								
3)	The person who catches fish								
4)	The person who sells bread								
5)	The person who treats the patients								
II.	Pick out the proper nouns from the following sentences and write them with capital letters $(5 \times 1 = 5)$								
1)	london is the capital city of england.								
Ans.									
2)	kalidasa was a great poet in sanskrit.								
Ans.									
3)	holy is a festival.								
Ans.									
4)	the hindus worship rama as a god.								
Ans.									
5)	my friend kishan lives in mumbai.								
Ans.									

III.	Identify the nouns in the following sentences. Rewrite the sentences
	using correct pronouns where necessary. $(5 \times 1 = 5)$
1)	Rama and Hari work hard. Their teacher praises Rama and Hari very much.
Ans.	
2)	He is Rama. Rama is a lazy boy. Rama does not attend school daily. Rama is disliked by all.
Ans.	
	My father gave me a pen. The pen is a new one. The pen is costly. I like the pen very much.
Ans.	
	Rama is a good boy. Rama goes to school daily. Rama works hard.
	Asoka was a great king. Asoka fought many battles. Asoka gave up fighting at last. Asoka loved peace.
Ans.	
TT 7	
	Fill in the blanks with the correct form of Reflexive Pronoun. $(5 \times 1 = 5)$
1)	The dog hurt
2)	We often deceive
3)	I have to blame for this.
4)	Be careful children, you will hurt
5)	Some people talk always about
V.	Choose the correct verb in the brackets. $(5 \times 1 = 5)$
1)	The cow (drinks/gives) milk.
2)	The cat (catches / praises) the mice.
3)	Clouds (take / give) us rain.
4)	The hunter (kills / meets) the lion.
5)	The earth (moves / dances) round the Sun.
	4 4 4

FORMATIVE ASSESSMENT-II

Syllabus: Text Book Lessons: 4 - 7 P.No.s: 19 - 30 Class-2: Vikram Fundamentals of English Grammar

[Max. Marks: 25

Time: 1 Hour]

Name	2:	Class:	Section:	Roll No.
I.	Pick out adverbs of time in the follow	ving sentence	es.	$(5 \times 1 = 5)$
1)	We shall now begin our work.			•••••
2)	He finished his work yesterday.			
3)	My father returns today.			•••••
4)	He came late to the class.			
5)	He left this place only a few minutes ago.			
II.	Pick out Demonstrative Adjectives in	the following	sentences.	(5 x 1 = 5)
1)	I enjoy such sweet things.			
Ans.				
2)	All these dogs have pricked ears.			
Ans.				
3)	The tails of those monkeys are long.			
Ans.				
4)	Which pen do you want ?			
Ans.				
5)	Some dreams come true.			
Ans.				

III.	Fill in the blanks with suitable p	repositions.	$(5 \times 1 = 5)$
1)	He hid the	door.	
2)	We cannot live	water.	
3)	The little girl sat	a tree.	
4)	Humpty Dumpty sat	a wall.	
5)	The river runs	the city.	
IV.	Pick out Adverbs of place in the	e following sentences	$(5 \times 1 = 5)$
1)	Mother is coming downstairs		
2)	He took three steps forward		
3)	It rains everywhere		
4)	My uncle lives abroad		
5)	I waited there		
V.	Pick out the Possessive and Inte	errogative Adjectives	in the following. $(5 \times 1 = 5)$
		Possessive	Interrogtive
1)	What time is it?		
2)	Which is your pen?		
3)	Where is your bag?		
4)	Whose bicycle is that ?		
5)	Her cousin is my father?		

Syllabus : Text Book Lessons : 9-13 P.No.s : 34 - 48

FORMATIVE ASSESSMENT-III

Class-3: Vikram Fundamentals of English Grammar



Time: 1 Hour]

ivam	Class: Section: Roll No.	
I.	Fill in the blanks with suitable articles a, an or the. $(5 \times 1 = 5)$	
1)	French is easy language.	
2)	Copper is useful metal.	
3)	Let us discuss matter seriously.	
4)	He returned after hour.	
5)	Gold is precious metal.	
II.	Rewrite the following sentences using capital letters and full stops.	
	$(5 \times 1 = 5)$	
1)	vijay is fond of cakes and biscuits	
Ans.		
2)	benares is on the banks of the ganges	
Ans.		
3)	america is more advanced than russia	
Ans.		
4)	our school has many fine buildings	
Ans.		
5)	all roads lead to rome	
Ans.		

III.	Match the following subjects with their predicates. $(5 \times 1 =$					$(5 \times 1 = 5)$
	Subject				Predicate	
1)	The earth	()	a.	lay eggs.	
2)	Apples	()	b.	is a noble animal.	
3)	Birds	()	c.	moves round the sun.	
4)	Hens	()	d.	fall on the ground.	
5)	The hare	()	e.	fly in the air.	
IV.	Write the pl	lural form	ns of 1	the follow	ving nouns.	$(5 \times 1 = 5)$
1)	match					
2)	church			•••••		
3)	woman			• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		
4)	sheep		• • • • • • • •			
5)	deer			•••••		
V.	Change the	following	g sent	tences fr	om plural to singular.	$(5 \times 1 = 5)$
1)	Cows give bin	rth to calve	es.			
Ans.				•••••		
2)	Many deer ar	e killed by	tigers			
Ans.		•••••				
3)	The wolves h	ave attack	ed the	sheep.		
Ans.			•••••			
4)	The farmers	cut off the	branc	hes of tre	es in the forest.	
Ans.			•••••			
5)	The ladies to	ld many st	ories t	o their me	en.	
Ans.		•••••				
				☆ ☆	₹ ☆	

FORMATIVE ASSESSMENT-IV

Class-3: Vikram Fundamentals of English Grammar



Text Book Lessons: 17 - 23 P.No.s: 60 - 86

Syllabus:

Time: 1 Hour]

Name	e: Class:	Section: Roll No	0.
I.	Choose the correct alternative given in brackets. Fill	in the blanks wi	th it.
		(5 x	1 = 5)
1)	Iron as well as gold found in India.	(is /	are)
2)	Each one of the boys rewarded.	(is /	are)
3)	The meeting chosen a President.	(has / ha	ave)
4)	Two and two four.	(makes / ma	ake)
5)	you seen the film ?	(Have / H	Has)
II.	Fill in the blanks with the Past tense forms of the ve	erbs. (5 x 1	= 5)
1)	I your address. (remember)		
2)	The boy in the river. (swim)		
3)	The doctor the patient. (examine)		
4)	He the rope into two. (cut)		
5)	The workers the canal fast. (dig)		
III.	Rewrite the following sentences using Present Continue	ous Tense in the p	olace
	of Simple Present Tense.	(5 x 1	= 5)
1)	The teacher punishes him severely.		
Ans.			
2)	The telephone rings.		
Ans.			· • • • • •
3)	The boy studies in the IV class.		
Ans.			

4)	The batsman hits the ball hard.
Ans.	
5)	The fielder catches the ball nicely.
Ans.	
IV.	Change the following into Negative Sentences. $(5 \times 1 = 5)$
1)	Raghu is sleeping soundly.
Ans.	
2)	Vinay was beating the dog badly.
Ans.	
3)	Saroja is studying hard.
Ans.	
4)	We were trying our best.
Ans.	
5)	Lata is singing sweetly.
Ans.	
V.	Change the following statements into questions. $(5 \times 1 = 5)$
1)	They are watering the plants.
Ans.	
2)	It rained hard today?
Ans.	
3)	He posted the letter.
Ans.	
4)	The boys were flying kites.
Ans.	
5)	I hit the dog with a stick.
Ans.	

SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT-IClass-3: Vikram Fundamentals of English Grammar

50

Syllabus: Text Book Lessons: 1 - 8; P.No.s: 5 - 33

Time: 2 1/2 Hours]

Name:		Class:	Section:	Roll No.
I.	Pick out Nouns in the following senter	ices.	(5 :	× 2 = 10)
1.	Kolkata is a big city.			
2.	The girl wrote a letter.			
3.	That table is made of steel.			
4.	Money makes many things.			
5.	Ashok is a smart boy.			
II.	Identify the Nouns in the following s Pronouns where necessary.	entences. Rewrite the		using correct $5 \times 2 = 10$)
1.	My father gave me a pen. Tne pen is a much.	ew one. The pen is co	stly. I like the	pen very
Ans.				
	Rama and Hari work hard. Their teacher	-	ri very much.	
	I have a book. The book has many picture	-	uite interestir	ng.
4.	Asoka was a great king. Asoka fought maloved peace.	any battles. Asoka gave	e up fighting a	at last. Asoka
Ans.				
5.	The rose is a beautiful flower. The rose The rose is a special variety.	is sweet smelling. The	rose is a very	big flower.
Ans.				

TTT	Choose	the	correct	Warh	in	tha	brackets.
III.	Choose	ıne	correct	verb	ın	ιne	Drackets.

 $(5 \times 2 = 10)$

1. The earth (moves / dances) round the Sun.

2. The cat (catches / praises) the mice.

3. The hunter (kills / meets) the lion.

4. The cow (drinks/gives) milk.

5. Birds (build / throw) their nests.

IV. Pick out the Adverbs in the following sentences. Say what kind of Adverbs is each of them. $(5 \times 2 = 10)$

1. I am fully prepared for the examination.

Ans.

2. You should not do so.

Ans.

3. They rose early?

Ans.

4. He is old enough to know all these things.

Ans.

5. You should not do so.

Ans.

V. Match the Verbs in A with their opposites in B.

 $(10\times 1=10)$

	A	В	
1.	give	set	x
2.	live	idle	×
3.	arrive	run	×
4.	rise	take	×
5.	lose	lend	×
6.	walk	lead	x
7.	follow	depart	×
8.	busy	find	x
9.	eat	die	×
10.	borrow	drink	×

SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT-IIClass-3: Vikram Fundamentals of English Grammar

50

Syllabus : Text Book Lessons : 1 - 16; P.No.s : 5 - 59

Time: 2 1/2 Hours]

vame :		Class:	Section: Koli No.
I.	Pick up the Verbs in the following sen	tences.	$(5\times1=5)$
1.	The girl will write a letter to her uncle		\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\
2.	They will play cricket.		
3.	The dog barks.		
4.	Ants are always busy.		
5.	She drinks milk.		
II.	Fill in the blanks with suitable Article	S.	$(5\times 1=5)$
	(a, an, or, the)		
	He is stupid like ow	1.	
	I met him year ago.		
	He is not honourable mar		
	French is easy langu	iage.	
5.	sky is blue.		
	Write the Plural forms of the following		$(5\times 1=5)$
	desk – 4. plan		
	match – 5. lady	<u> </u>	_
-	leaf –	1 .	(10110)
	Change the following sentences into pl	ural sentences.	$(10\times 1=10)$
	The dog ran after the thief.		
2.	The baby is crying for milk.		
3.	His wife is an honest lady.		
4.	Our army defeated the enemy.		
5.	The wolf killed a sheep.		
6.	The cat killed a mouse.		
7.	The lady is watching a picture.		
8.	She goes to Church every Sunday.		
9.	I am doing exercise.		
10.	The hero loves the heroine.		

	Give opposite gender of the	e following.			$(10 \times 1 = 10)$
1.	papa ×	2. a	aunt	×	
3.	father ×	4. 1	lady	×	
5.	bitch ×	6. 1	ioness	×	
7.	poet ×	8. 1	hero	×	
9.	host ×	10. r	manserv	ant ×	
VI.	Fill in the blanks with suit	able possessive pr	onouns.		$(5\times 1=5)$
1.	That is his bag. That bag is				
2.	She owns that house. That l	nouse is			
3.	This album belongs to her.	Γhis album is			
4.	This is my bag. This bag is				
5.	That is your pen. This pen i	S			
VII.	Fill in the blanks in the foll	lowing with suitab	ole form	s of Posit	ive / Comparative / Surperla-
VII.	Fill in the blanks in the foll tive degree adjectives.	lowing with suitab	ole forms	s of Posit	ive / Comparative / Surperla- $(10 \times 1 = 10)$
		-			
1.	tive degree adjectives.	than Bhima	a. (brave)	
1. 2.	Rama is This boy is	than Bhima	a. (brave irl. (indu) strious)	$(10\times1=10)$
 1. 2. 3. 	Rama is This boy is	than Bhim: than that gi boy	a. (brave irl. (indu in the cl) strious)	$(10\times1=10)$
1. 2. 3.	Rama is This boy is Kisan is the	than Bhim: than that gi boy king	a. (brave irl. (indu in the cl g. (wise)) strious) ass. (old)	$(10 \times 1 = 10)$
 1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 	tive degree adjectives. Rama is This boy is Kisan is the Solomon was the	than Bhima than that gi boy king	a. (brave irl. (indu in the cl g. (wise) eak in th) strious) ass. (old) ne Himala	$(10 \times 1 = 10)$
 1. 2. 3. 4. 6. 	tive degree adjectives. Rama is This boy is Kisan is the Solomon was the Mount Everest is the	than Bhima than that gi boy king p	a. (brave irl. (indu in the cl g. (wise) eak in th) strious) ass. (old) ne Himala	$(10 \times 1 = 10)$
 1. 2. 4. 6. 7. 	tive degree adjectives. Rama is This boy is Kisan is the Solomon was the Mount Everest is the He is the	than Bhima than that gi boy king p friend I hav	a. (brave irl. (indu in the cl g. (wise) eak in th ve. (good hennai.) strious) ass. (old) ne Himala	$(10 \times 1 = 10)$
 1. 2. 4. 6. 7. 8. 	tive degree adjectives. Rama is This boy is Kisan is the Solomon was the Mount Everest is the He is the Mumbai is	than Bhima than that gi boy king friend I hav than C	a. (brave irl. (indu in the cleak in the cleak in the ve. (good hennai.) strious) ass. (old) ne Himala	$(10 \times 1 = 10)$
 1. 2. 4. 5. 6. 7. 8. 9. 	tive degree adjectives. Rama is This boy is Kisan is the Solomon was the Mount Everest is the He is the Mumbai is Sita is	than Bhims than that gi boy king friend I hav than C than Gita.	a. (brave irl. (indu in the clean in the cle) strious) .ass. (old) ne Himala l) (big)	$(10 \times 1 = 10)$

SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT-IIIClass-3: Vikram Fundamentals of English Grammar

50

Text Book Lessons : 1-27; P.No.s : 5-97

Syllabus:

Time: 2 1/2 Hours]

lame :		Class:	Section:	Roll No.
I.	Choose the correct Verb in the brackets.			$(5\times 1=5)$
1.	The hunter (kills / meets) the lion.			
2.	Clouds (take/give) us rain.			
3.	The gardener (paints/plants) the saplings.			
4.	The police (encourage / arrest) the thieves.			
5.	The cat (praises / catches) the mice.			
II.	Write the gender of each of the following	•		$(5\times 1=5)$
1.	house 4. se	rvant		
2.	pilgrim 5. ur	ncle		
3.	man			
111	Fill in the blanks with suitable Articles a,	an or the		$(5\times 1=5)$
		an or the.		() (1 –))
1.	sky is blue.			
2.	She is untidy girl.			
3.	The world is happy place.			
4.	God is precious met	al.		
5.	Copper is useful metal.			
IV.	Give the Comparative and Superlative deg	rees of the f	ollowing Adjective	s. $(5 \times 1 = 5)$
1.	easy			
2.	pretty			
3.	interesting			
4.	proud			
5.	lazy			

V.	Write the correct alternatives in the box.		(5×1)	L = 5)
1.	February, the shortest month (has / have) two	enty eight days.	()
2.	Iron as well as gold (is/are) found in India.		()
3.	Everyone of the students (has/have) to pay the	ie fee in time.	()
4.	(Have/Has) you seen the film?		()
5.	The meeting (has / have) chosen a president.		()
VI.	Answer the following questions briefly.		(5 ×	1= 5)
1.	What are your hobbies?			
Ans.				
2.	Why were you late yesterday?			
Ans.				
3.	Where do you live ?			
Ans.				
4.	What is your father?			
Ans.				
5.	When do you get up?			
Ans.				

VII. Read the following passage.

Once there lived a camel who had a bad habit of making funny comments on the looks of other animals and birds. He never spoke a good word about any of them.

To the cow he said, "Just have a look at yourself. What an ugly looking animal you are! When I look at your bones, it seems to me they will tear through your skin any moment".

To the buffalo he said, "You must have surely offended the Creator and so he has painted your entire body with the coal black colour. Your crooked horns make you look uglier still".

To the elephant he said, "You are a cartoon among all the animals. The Creator must have made you in one of his humorous moods. All the parts of your body are out of proportion. Your huge body is tagged with a bit of a tail. Your eyes so small and ears so big. I had better not say anything about your trunk and legs and other parts of your body".

In this way the camel always jeered and sneered at one and all.

Once the camel chanced to meet a fox who was very outspoken and blunt. The fox said to him, "Oh, Camel! Give up your dirty habit of commenting on others. Just find sometime to look at yourself. You have a long face, stone like eyes, yellow and dirty teeth, legs like crooked sticks and an ugly hump on your back. You are the ugliest among the ugly animals. Other animals have a fault or two each. But yours outnumber and outclass them all."

The camel hung his head in shame and walked away silently.

Now answer the questions	Now	answer	the q	questions
--------------------------	-----	--------	-------	-----------

1. What is the bad habit of the Camel?

 $(5 \times 1 = 5)$

2. Why is the cow so ugly?

Ans.

3. How does the camel know that the buffalo had offended the creator?

Ans.

4. What was the mood of the Creator when He created the elephant?

Ans. _____

5. Why does not the camel say anything about the elephant's trunk and legs?

Ans.

VIII. You are Sandya, studying class IV. you are not keeping good health. So write a formal application to your school pricipal for leave for ten days. (5)

IX. Write a paragraph on any one of the topic. (5)

1. Your school (Or) 2. About Myself

X. Develop the hints into a story in your own words. $(5 \times 1 = 5)$

Woodcutter - goes into the forest everyday - cuts and sells wood - to earn his living. One day - the axe slipped and fell into the water below - woodcutter sad - fairy takes pity - goes into the water - brings out a golden axe - offers to woodcutter - refuses - it is not his - a second time the fairy brings out a silver axe - the woodcutter refuses to take - it is not his - third time - fairy brings out the iron axe - the woodcutter - happy to take his axe - fairy pleased with his honesty - rewards him with gold and silver axes - virtue is rewarded.

